
From: Lousen, Kendall P CIV USN NAVB VCTY PT MUGU CA (USA) 
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 2:37 PM
To: FCGMA <PWA.FCGMA@ventura.org>
Subject: Naval Base Ventura County (NBVC) Comments on FCGMA's Oxnard Subbasin GSP Public
Draft 5-Year Periodic Evaluation Review
Importance: High

Greetings FCGMA Chair West, Board of Directors and FCGMA Staff;

Attached, please find Naval Base Ventura County’s transmittal letter and enclosed comments
to the FCGMA for Oxnard Subbasin GSP Draft Five-Year Periodic Evaluation Review.

V/r,

Kendall P. Lousen  (He / Him)

Installation Community Planning Liaison Officer
Naval Base Ventura County

NVBC














